
Customer newsletter
Rigby Financial

Rigby Financial Autumn 2017 Newsletter
A recent survey reported that 74% of SME's had experienced
an IT security breach And you're not just at risk from
malicious attacks like hacking, stolen laptops, and viruses.

We did it!!!!

You may be aware that we hosted our annual charity
golf day at Grange Park Golf Club in St Helens.
Despite the forecasts the rain stayed away and the
players were rewarded with sunny spells. We would
like to thank all the support that this event received
and particular thanks to Grange Park Golf Club for
their hospitality on the day and assistance during the
organising of the event.

The day was in aid of Alder Hey Children’s hospital
and we are pleased to confirm the amount raised was
£2,556.60!!!

Cover that gives you <ctrl>

We understand that the risk of cyber threats is
greater than ever before. Could your business survive
without access to your systems and data? Losing
sensitive data could be seriously damaging so it's vital
to make sure you have the protection you need

We have worked together with a number of UK
Insurers, combining our expertise with great products
some of UK's largest insurers. They, in turn, have the
support of data security experts, who can advise on
how to protect your businesses against a cyber attack
and, if it does happen, to ensure the breach causes
minimum disruption.

Stay safe this Autumn

For many of us, the clocks changing in autumn isn't
something we really look forward to — but for
criminals, perhaps it is. Shorter days give them more
time to work under cover of darkness, research
shows there's a significant increase in burglary
between Halloween and Bonfire Night.

Halloween sees a rise of 150% in malicious damage
claims to homes, damage to cars rising by 50% and
car thefts also increasing by 20%. Now, that is scary.
And Bonfire Night is the worst night of the year for
break-ins. It seems burglars take advantage of many
people being out of the house at public displays or
parties and the noise of fireworks cover up suspicious
sounds such as smashing glass.

Of course, these types of incidents are covered by
standard home and motor policies, but it's always
best to avoid the worry of being a victim of crime in
the first place. With 80% of crime being committed
by opportunists, it's the simple steps that can have
the greatest effect: -

Remove keys from doors, shut windows when you go
out, make your house look occupied, lock sheds,
garages and other outbuildings, fit motion-sensitive
exterior lighting.

Our contact details
Why not give us a call on 01744886077 or visit our website www.rigbyfinancial.co.uk
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